Notice of Correction re. Expected Closing Date for WMGT Acquisition

February 10, 2023 - ABC Technologies Holdings Inc. (the “Company”) wishes to provide a notice
of correction regarding an error in reference to the anticipated closing date for the acquisition
of WMG Technologies from the Bierer family (the “WMGT Acquisition”), as disclosed in its press
release entitled “ABC Technologies Holdings Inc. Reports Q2 Fiscal 2023 Results” issued earlier
today (the “Press Release”).

The Press Release incorrectly stated that the closing of the WMGT Acquisition is expected to
close February 1, 2023. The Company wishes to provide the following correction to the Press
Release, the closing of the WMGT Acquisition is expected to close March 1, 2023, subject to the
completion of certain customary closing conditions and receipt of regulatory approvals.

See the Press Release, including the heading titled “Forward-Looking Statements” for further
information.



